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10/24/2023 ADVISORY NO. 2023-
031      

  

Dear Valued Customers, 

Good day! 

 

This is a reminder of the full implementation of the Online Payment System (OPS) effective 

December 1, 2023. In preparation for this implementation, we have outlined the changes and 

adjustments in the billing section that started October 2023 for guidance.  

 



To avoid any inconvenience on your payment transactions, we highly encourage all clients to 

take advantage of the Online Payment System (OPS). For those who have not registered yet, 

kindly visit our website through https://www.mictsi.com/online-payment-system-ops for the 

OPS registration manuals and other information. The recording of the recently concluded OPS 

webinar is also available on our website.  

 

For inquiries and needed assistance, you may reach out to the OPS support group through 

MCTOPSsupport@mictsi.com.  

 

Thank you very much.  

 

Best regards,  

  
MCT MANAGEMENT 
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